CITY OF

EAU
CLAIRE

June 9, 2022

PUBLIC NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire will be attending
the Chamber of Commerce Eggs and Issues “Our Electric Energy Future” beginning at 7 a.m. on Friday,
June 17, 2022 at the Pablo Center at the Confluence, 128 Graham Avenue, Eau Claire.

Those attending will “look at the questions that drive our future energy generation and use.
How realistic are long term carbon neutral goals of utilities, governments, and businesses? What's the
future of renewable energy sources, electric vehicles, and the infrastructure needed to support them?
What policy issues will impact the business community, energy use, and conservation?” and will hear
from Mark Stoering, President, Xcel Energy - Michigan, Wisconsin; John Carr, Vice President, Strategic
Growth, Dairyland Power Cooperative; Monica Obrycki, CEO, Eau Claire Energy Cooperative; Ned Noel,
Senior Planner, City of Eau Claire; and Deborah Erwin, Director, Policy & Program Planning, Clean
Transportation, Xcel Energy.”

Further details and registration are available through the Eau Claire Area Chamber of
Commerce. This notice is given pursuant to the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of the
Wisconsin Statutes.
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